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SCHOOL AND NURSERY PHOTOGRAPHS 

                                                                                                                                                                       3rd February 2023

  

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I’m delighted to share with you that Jane Henderson, a local photographer, will be coming to 

Netherlee school and nursery to take class, siblings and individual photographs of your children. 

These photographs will be taken indoors so we don’t have to worry about the weather! 

Jane will be here from Wednesday 15th February and will work through until Friday 3rd March, allowing 

for additional time in case of pupil absence. We will do our very best to include all children in the 

photographs but this may not be possible if a pupil is absent during Jane’s time at school and nursery. 

Please could school children wear their shirt and tie school uniform on the day/s their photos are 

due to be taken as we have timetabled these sessions to avoid PE and outdoor learning days. 

Nursery children can wear their normal nursery clothes.  

Once all the photographs have been taken, proofs will be sent home and orders can then be placed 

if you would like to purchase the photographs. Details regarding the ordering and cost of both 

individual, sibling and class photographs will be sent home along with the timescales for orders. 

A timetable will be sent, in due course, which details the days and times your child’s individual, 

sibling and class / nursery photograph is due to be taken.  

I hope the photographs will be a lovely memento of your child’s year in school. 

Kind regards, 

                

Lynn Sweeney 

              Depute Head Teacher 


